Postgraduate Admissions

For Academic Session 2024-25

All admissions to Postgraduate Programs are being done solely on the basis of the scores obtained through the Common University Entrance Test which is conducted by the National Testing Agency (NTA).

NTA has announced the schedule for CUET(PG)-2024.

- 1. For all information related to CUET(PG) 2024: https://pgcuet.samarth.ac.in/index.php/app/info/universities
- 2. For Registering to CUET(PG) 2024: https://pgcuet.samarth.ac.in/index.php/app/registration/instructions
- 3. For syllabus of the CUET(PG) 2024 Test papers: https://pgcuet.samarth.ac.in/index.php/site/syllabus
- 4. For PG Bulletin of Informations and other information related to admissions in University of Delhi: http://admission.uod.ac.in

Last date for registering to CUET(PG)-2024, as per NTA, is 25 January 2024 (upto 11:50 P.M.)

All the students are advised to read the Postgraduate Bulletin of Information 2024-25 of University to ensure fulfill the Program-Specific Eligibility. They must appear in the CUET paper as per the requirements of the specific Program.

Candidates desirous of seeking admission to UoD will also have to apply to UoD's Common Seat Allocation System (PG) - 2024 later.

The candidates must visit the admission website of the University on a regular basis for all updates and schedules related to admissions.

Office Admission Branch University of Delhi



Fwd: Postgraduate Admissions for Academic Session 2024-25

1 message

Principal IGIPESS <pri>To: Domain Admin <admin@igipess.du.ac.in>

Thu, Jan 4, 2024 at 5:37 PM

Upload on the website of the Institute.

प्रो. संदीप तिवारी / Prof. Sandeep Tiwari प्राचार्य (कार्यवाहक) / Principal (Offg.) इं.गाँ.शा.शि.एवं खे.वि.सं. / IGIPESS (दिल्ली विश्वविधालय) / University of Delhi, आजादीका

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Office Admissions <office@admission.du.ac.in>

Date: Thu, Jan 4, 2024 at 3:52 PM

Subject: Postgraduate Admissions for Academic Session 2024-25

To: <college.principals@du.ac.in>, grs du in <grs.du.in@gmail.com>, Head, Germanic & Romance Studies Department <head@grs.du.ac.in>

Cc: Dean Admissions <dean@admission.du.ac.in>, Deputy Dean Admission <deputydean@admission.du.ac.in>

All Principals, All Colleges, University of Delhi

Dear Sir/Madam,

अमृत महोत्सव

This mail is being generated by University of Delhi to inform you that from the academic year 2023-24, all admissions to Postgraduate Programs are being done solely on the basis of the scores obtained through the Common University Entrance Test which is conducted by the National Testing Agency (NTA).

NTA has announced the schedule for CUET(PG)-2024.

You are advised to circulate the following websites for admissions to Postgraduate Programs of UoD for the academic session 2024 to the final year undergraduate students of your college:

- 1. For all information related to CUET(PG) 2024: https://pgcuet.samarth.ac.in/index.php/app/info/universities
- 2. For Registering to CUET(PG) 2024: https://pgcuet.samarth.ac.in/index.php/app/registration/instructions
- 3. For syllabus of the CUET(PG) 2024 Test papers: https://pgcuet.samarth.ac.in/index.php/site/syllabus
- 4. For PG Bulletin of Informations and other information related to admissions in University of Delhi: http://admission.uod.ac.in

Last date for registering to CUET(PG)-2024, as per NTA, is 25 January 2024 (upto 11:50 P.M.)

You are also requested to advise the students to read the Postgraduate Bulletin of Information 2024-25 of University to ensure fulfill the Program-Specific Eligibility. They must appear in the CUET paper as per the requirements of the specific Program.

Candidates desirous of seeking admission to UoD will also have to apply to UoD's Common Seat Allocation System (PG) – 2024 later.

The candidates must visit the admission website of the University on a regular basis for all updates and schedules related to admissions.

Office Admission Branch University of Delhi

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "College" group.

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to college.principals+unsubscribe@du.ac.in.